
The Town of Moriah Town Board held a Public Hearing on the 2025 Budget on Thursday, 

November 7, 2024 at 5:45pm at the Town of Moriah Court House, 42 Park Place, Port Henry, 

NY. 

 

Present: Matthew Brassard  Supervisor 

  Paul Salerno   Councilman 

  Tom Anderson  Councilman 

   

Absent: Nathan Gilbo   Councilman 

   

Others Present:  Becky Gilbo, Bill Trybendis and Joe & Carol Chiarella and Rose French-Town 

Clerk  

 

The Supervisor opened the hearing at 5:45pm.  He read the legal notice calling for the Public 

Hearing.  

 

The Supervisor went over the comparison sheet: 

 

$100,000 house in Port Henry last year: $1,000.00, this year: $974.00. 

$100,000 house in Fire Protection last year: $963.00, this year: $967.00. 

$100,000 house in Water #1 & Fire #1 last year: $1,128.00, this year $1,137.00. 

$100,000 house in Water #2 & Fire #2 last year: $1015.00, this year $1,010.00. 

$100,000 house in Water #4 & Fire #1 last year: $999.00, this year $1,022.00.   

 

There were no comments from the Public and no comments from the Board. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:50pm. 

 

 

 

_______________________________ 

       Town Clerk 


